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The CTAN annual general meeting was held virtually on September 25th, 2023. A
survey was sent out earlier in the summer in which members indicated that it is easier to attend
virtual meetings, although it is still possible that we may have in-person or hybrid meetings in
the future.

Legislation was another topic in the survey, with the majority of respondents indicating they
would like to see the association pursue this. There was a small committee formed in the past to
look into this but it didn’t go very far. It is our goal to create a new group to start looking into
the process again.

The board will continue to work on updating our bylaws to ensure they align with the CSCT
bylaws.

Respectfully submitted,
Megan Willette, RCT
NL Director
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